
400 Crossing Blvd.
8th Floor

Bridgewater, NJ  08807 

T: 908-722-0700
F: 908-722-0755

(908) 252-4221 
jlaskey@norris-law.com 

April 12, 2023 

VIA E-FILING (Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov) 

Ms. Sherri Golden, Secretary  
Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 

Re: In the Matter of the Verified Amended Joint Petition of PEG Bandwidth NJ, LLC 
and Uniti National LLC for Approval to Participate in Certain Financing 
Arrangements 

BPU Docket No. TF23030156 

Dear Secretary Golden: 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of PEG Bandwidth NJ, LLC and Uniti National LLC is a 
Verified Amended Petition for Approval to Participate in Certain Financing Arrangements. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter in accordance with the e-filing procedures 
approved by the Board on March 19, 2020. 

Respectfully submitted,     

NORRIS McLAUGHLIN P.A. 

JAMES LASKEY 

cc:  Lawanda Gilbert, Esq. 
Rocco Della Serra 
Christine Lin 
Robert Glover, Esq. 


